


Office Hours:  Mon�Friday 8:30am� 5:00pm�

Phone:  330�825�9543�

EMail:ppeacechurch@princeofpeaceparish.org�

Web Address:  www.princeofpeaceparish.org�

Fax:  330�706�1437�

To Prince�

Of Peace�

Church�

�

If you would like to register at Prince of Peace 

or have any questions, please call the church 

office at 330�825�9543 or visit our website:  

www.princeofpeaceparish.org�

 �

�

�

�

�

Community Pregnancy  Center  Giving  Tree�

�

        November 6th�28th�

  Infant, Toddler & Children Items�

�

Again this year, St. Vincent de Paul Society will be col-

lecting items for the Community Pregnancy Center.  The 

tree will be in the vestibule November 6th�28th.�

The tree will be decorated with ornaments that contain gift 

suggestions needed by underprivileged pregnant and new 

mothers in our community, their babies and young chil-

dren.  Cash donations are also accepted.  Prince of Peace 

has always been VERY generous in helping those in need 

in our community, and we are hoping this year will be just 

as successful.  Thank you for all your help.  God Bless.�

All unwrapped gifts are to be returned no later than No-

vember 28th.  If  you have any questions contact;�

Chris Deock at 330�807�8624.  �

�

�

�

�

�

         33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time�

                       November 7, 2021�

 Readings found on Page 73 Today’s Missal�

�

 “And then they will see ‘the Son of Man coming 

in the clouds’ with great power and glory, and 

then he will send out the angels and gather his 

elect from the four winds, from the end of the 

earth to the end of the sky.”           � Mk 13:26�27 �

A Container of cushions is located in the restroom 

hallway for those who find sitting to be painful.  

Please return the cushions to the container after 

Mass.�

Thank you�

�   � �  �

  Family Perspective   �

  �

      November 14, 2021�

   33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time�

    �

�

�

Today’s gospel speaks about the end 

of time,  Our lives are filled with endings and they 

usually come before we are ready for them.  All of 

these small endings are preparing us for the final 

ending our life on earth.  Let’s be thankful for the 

present moment and embrace it.  Yet we must also be 

ready to let go, for only when we do are we able to 

embrace the next.  And give some thought and pray-

er to the final ending of our lives so we are ready for 

the Lord when He comes.�

           Campaign for Human Development:  �

Next weekend Nov. 20th & 21st, we will take up the Col-

lection for the Catholic Campaign for Human Develop-

ment (CCHD).  CCHD was founded over 40 years ago by 

the bishops of the United States when they realized that 

the lives of those in need would not improve until the sys-

tems and policies that keep people in poverty were 

changed.  For 40 years, CCHD has funded community 

groups that seek justice and create lasting change.  Fight 

poverty in America.  Defend human dignity.  Give to 

the CCHD Collection.�

Please donate prayerfully and generously to help those in 

poverty help themselves. �

On Thanksgiving there will 

be a 9:00 am Mass.  Please 

bring some food items for the 

poor, served through BACM.  

Families will be invited to 

bring their gift of food to the 

altar at the offertory.  Let us 

give thanks to the Lord for all 

our blessings by prayer and 

feeding our neighbors who 

are in need.�



33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time� November 14, 2021�

Target Donations for BACM:�

�

 �  �

        NOVEMBER�

�

    PEANUT BUTTER�

�

�

Thank you for your continued  generosity!�

Saturday, November 13th�

3:00 pm� Sacrament of Reconciliation�

4:00 pm� Neil Lossing�

� � � Int. of Prince of Peace Parish�

� � �

Sunday, November 14th�

8:00 am� Donald Linn�

� � � Int. of Melissa Ralston & Family�

10:30 am� Josephine Rudman�

� � � Int. of Anna Beney & Daughters�

�

Monday, November 15th�

� � No Morning Mass�

�

Tuesday, November 16th (Fr. Sam)�

8:00 am� Stephen Beney�

� � � Int. of Stephanie Beney�

� �

Wednesday, November 17th�

8:00 am� George Madjerac�

� � � Int. of Pat Underation & Family�

                 �

Thursday, November 18th�

8:00 am� Joan Rice & Larry Momchilov� �

� � � Int. of Bernie Irwin�

     �

Friday, November 19th (Fr. Sam)�

8:00 am� Betty Bozsik�

� � � Int. of Nephew, Bernie Gnap�

� � � � �  �

Saturday, November 20th�

� 3:00 pm�Sacrament of Reconciliation�

4:00 pm� Donna Blinn�

� � � Int. of Husband, Terry�

     � � �

Sunday, November 21st�

8:00 am� For the People of Prince of Peace Parish�

10:30 am� George Dujanovic 90th Birthday�

� � � Int. of Wife, Barbara & Family�

  �

  Week 

Of Nov. 

7th�

�

Regular  & Misc. Collection…….    $   4,336.00    

Energy & Maintenance………….           $            932.00 �

SVDP…………………………….          $            425.00�

On Line Giving………………….           $         1,836.00�

Major Repairs……………………          $            202.00�

�

�

 Thank you to all for your online giving, mailed in and 

dropped off contributions!�

Thank you for your continued generosity!�

   Prayer Shawl�

 If you need a prayer shawl please 

contact Francene  Conrad at 330�

825�8631.  �

The next meeting will be Tuesday 

November 23rd in the School�

The Women’s Renewal Team meeting to be held 

at 11:30am on Sunday, December 5th.  Ques-

tions? Call Dianne Howell 330�573�9432 or Don-

na Sponsler, 330�807�9487.  Hope to see you 

there!�

  �

  Week 

Of Oct. 

31st�

�

Regular  & Misc. Collection…….    $   3,404.00    

Energy & Maintenance………….           $         1,874.00 �

SVDP…………………………….          $            668.00�

On Line Giving………………….           $         1,774.00�

Major Repairs……………………          $            216.00�

�

�

 Thank you to all for your online giving, mailed in and 

dropped off contributions!�

Thank you for your continued generosity!�

               2022 Collection Envelopes�

�

The 2022 envelopes are available in the 

Church.�

  Please contact the rectory, by calling 330�

825�9543 or you can email Jenny at:�

ppeacechurch@princeofpeaceparish.org �

to pick up or to make other arrangements for 

you.�

Thank you.�



�

�

�

�

Has your address, email or phone number 

changed?  Or have you eliminated your land 

line?  If so, please call the parish office at 330�

825�9543 or send an email to:�

 ppeacechurch@princeofpeaceparish.org�

so we can update our records.�

Thank you!�

Prince of Peace Photo Directory�

�

If you are new to our parish or still have not 

logged on and uploaded your picture and up-

dated your information.  The link is on the 

Prince of Peace webpage.�

If you have not signed up for the directory, 

please email poponlinedirectory@gmail.com�

And they will set you up with your own log in 

information.�

�

Our parish is participating in the Acme Community 

Cash Back Program again this year.�

  For more information see: �

http://wwwacmestores.com/community �

cash� back/.�

Please help by saving your Acme cash register re-

ceipts through December 25th. �

Look for the red box located in the main vestibule 

this year. �

We are grateful for your participation.  �

             Hospitals�

If any parishioner is admitted to the hospital, 

please have a family member contact the parish 

office at 330�825�9543 with the details as 

soon as possible.  Father Jackson makes regular 

visits to area hospitals and wants to make sure 

he doesn’t miss anyone.  He will also have their 

names put on our parish prayer line.�

      �

�

�

�

�

                �

            �

            2022 Mass Intentions�

The 2022 Mass Intention Book is open.  �

It is substantially the same as last year, three intentions 

per parish family. �

With “1” Weekend Mass (Sat. or Sun.) and 2 Week-

Day Masses.�

So everyone has an opportunity to schedule important 

dates for their loved ones, after January 1st we’ll honor 

weekends that are still available.�

 Contact Jenny Roth at the rectory, 330�825�9543 or email 

her at: ppeacechurch@princeofpeaceparish.org�

 It is common for a family to receive many Mass Cards 

after a funeral but Prince of Peace will only be able  to 

retain ten intentions at the Parish.  Families can distribute 

Mass Intentions to other parishes or Prince of Peace can 

distribute them to missionary priests via the Diocesan 

Propagation of the Faith.�

�

�

�

�

 �

    2022 Handbooks are ready for pick�up. �

If you have any questions email Jenny at:�

ppeacechurch@princeofpeaceparish.org or call me at 

the church office 330�825�9543.   Thank you!�

�

�

�

�

�

�

 Remembering Our Deceased Loved Ones�

�

November is the month when we remember, 

at Mass and in our prayers, those who have 

died.   There are binders at each church en-

trance in which you are invited to write the 

names of your deceased family members and 

friends.�

On November 1st, the names will be collected 

and placed in a memorial book under the altar 

so they will be remembered in our parish’s 

prayers throughout the month.�

�

Thanks & God Bless,�

�

+Fr. Bob�

�

�

�

�

�

LOOPED� Is a system that enables people with 

compatible hearing aids to ACCESS our sound sys-

tem directly to their hearing aide.�

We are looking at installing this, but would like to 

know how many would find this useful.�

Please email, call or drop a note to the parish office 

with your comments�

Thank you�





              Rosary Group�

“Could you not spend one �

        hour with me?”�

If you have an hour on Friday afternoons 

at 3:00pm, the rosary group invites you 

to join them to pray the rosary, the chap-

let of Divine Mercy, and the chaplet of 

the Holy Spirit.  �

Let our voices ring out to Heaven from here at Prince of 

Peace.  Please you the back entrance to the church.�

ARDMORE PROJECT��

�

Again this year, we will continue with the 

Ardmore project.� However, instead of donating 

items, Ardmore�would like the items to come from 

one source again this year due to COVID.� Hope-

fully, next year, we can go back to the actual dona-

tions �

�

Again this year, Prince of Peace Parish will partici-

pate in the Ardmore Project.� We will be collecting 

monetary donations this year so all the items will 

come from one source.� There will be collection 

bins at each entrance beginning the weekend of 

November 13th and continueing through De-

cember 5th.� (Please place your donation in an 

envelope marked "Ardmore Project."� Each year, 

we have been able to provide wonderful gifts of 

socks, hats, gloves, soaps, crafts, etc. to adults with 

disabilities.� Most of these people have no fami-

lies, so they gift they receive from Prince of Peace 

is their only gift.� We will have the high school 

students package the gifts on Saturday, December 

11th at the home of The Noes. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 

church office or call Mike and Terri Noe at 330�

335�5304.� More details will be sent out to these 

students.� Thank you for all you do to help these 

adults with disabilities.�

November 14, 2021�

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time�

“And then they will see ‘the Son of Man coming in the 

clouds’ with great power and glory.” Take a moment to 

ponder these words from today’s Gospel. How does this 

image make you feel? For people to truly understand the 

significance of this message, something profound has to 

happen within. If we find ourselves reacting with a sense 

of dread or fear, we have to step back and ask why. Our 

answer will reveal a great deal about our relationship 

with God. It’s hard to fall in love with a God of whom 

we are afraid. God does not want us to be afraid. Nor 

does He want us to align our wills to His in order to 

avoid some kind of horrendous eternal consequence. 

That sounds like too much of a superficial power play on 

the part of God who continues to seek out His children in 

love.�

In order for these words to carry any type of significant 

meaning for us, they have to resonate with and touch us 

on a deeper level. They have to be able to connect some 

dots and have meaning for us in order for this promise to 

change our lives. Sometimes we get preoccupied with 

the uncertainty of our deaths. Not knowing when or how 

we will eventually die can be unsettling. But, more so 

than needing an answer to the “when” of death, the 

“what” of death answer we provide has more signifi-

cance. What happens to us when we die? Whether we 

die during the natural course of our lives or when Christ 

comes again, the experience is the same. If we believe 

that we are meant to live in union with God eternally and 

that death completes and does not diminish us, then it is 

worth our time and effort to wait in vigilant hope of the 

Lord’s coming in glory. Our journey back to God is 

something beautiful to be desired, not dreaded or feared.�

Sadly, many folks believe that life is no more than a ran-

dom occurrence without any purposeful direction or 

meaning. Death is simply death and nothing more. For 

them, the Second Coming of Christ and God’s eternal 

promise have no meaning. When we understand the truth 

about who we are, it changes things up. We then can see 

ourselves as works in progress who have the choice to 

either resist the inspirations of the Divine Artist or give 

into the wonderful creativity of His will. Life awaiting 

the fullness of Christ to come becomes an unfolding of 

Divine surprises and abundant joy. God is eternally mer-

ciful, forgiving, and welcoming. It is only when we di-

rectly reject this gift and turn our backs on Love itself 

that we have anything to fear.�

The Knights would like to thank those who participated 

in Trunk�or�Treat.  Although the numbers were down a 

little from previous years, there were many costumed�

characters who had a great time eating cookies served 

by Parish Council, drinking cider served by the 

Knights and then enjoying the treats that fellow parish-

ioners gave out.  Hopefully we can continue to do this 

fun family event for years to come.�

Also, thanks to those who joined the Knights at our 1st 

Tailgate Party.  This event allowed families to social-

ize, enjoy some food, and watch a little football histo-

ry.  Additionally, it was an opportunity to see what the 

Knights are all about.  As a result, we did interest and 

add a new member to our council.�


